The Planning Department, Canterbury City Council, Council Offices, Military Road, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1YW

10th December 2022

Dear Sir(s)

Plans To Build on Brooklands Farm.

Firstly on behalf of my wife and myself: "I OBJECT"

I cannot think it possible that the Canterbury City Council could possibly allow a project as vast as this too be put forward in today's UK climate for planning.

The UK is at its lowest ebb at the present time, it will take many years for a full recovery in the Medical Field, Schooling, Transport and many more Services that are not functioning correctly.

The projects the Council have approved so far are extensive, how can you possibly think of allowing Brooklands Farm to be approved.

Kent has always held the position of the GARDEN OF ENGLAND, don't let it be called the GARDEN OF BRICKS.

Yours faithfully, Viel and Maureen Griffiths.